
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Newsletter  
Summer Term | Week 8 | www.malvernprimaryschool.co.uk | @malvernprimary 

Dear Malvern Families, 
 

I am delighted to introduce you to the latest member of our Malvern family - Ralph 

Green.  Ralph was born on Saturday  21st of May weighing  7lb and 6oz. I am certain you 

will join me in wishing Mrs. Green and her wonderful family every happiness for the                 

future.  

Have a fantastic weekend!  

Mr. James  

Headteacher  

Malfest 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Malfest 2023 will take place on Saturday 8th July and will                             

hopefully provide another truly memorable day for the whole    

Malvern community. Tickets are now available to buy and you can 

purchase these via the online platform Eventbrite by clicking the 

link below or scanning the QR code.  We pride ourselves on our 

event being a celebration of our wonderful community so please 

feel free to share the link with friends and family. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the 

event. 

LINK FOR TICKETS 

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/malvern-primary-school-65642633303 

SCAN ME 

Malfest Tickets 

Class Photographs  

On Wednesday 21st June, Braiswick Photography 

will be in school to take whole class photographs.  

These will be shared with parents and be available 

to purchase using the payment envelopes                           

provided.   

 

 

Ice Cream Treat 

The recent warm weather was the perfect excuse for 

children across school to enjoy some delicious ice 

cream.  Smiling faces and ice 

cream smiles were a common 

sight as children and staff                  

enjoyed their frozen treats.  A 

huge thank you to Dave’s Ices 

for providing the ice cream.   



Walk with Wildlife 

Next week is an opportunity for us all to Walk with Wildlife. To continue the great effort with walking to school, 
we are setting a Walk with Wildlife, walk to school challenge next week. From Monday 19th June - Friday 23rd June 
we are hoping that children and families can make the best of the good weather by trying to walk to and/or from 
school as many times as possible in that week. We have made a brilliant start to our walking initiative in April and 
May, but we are looking to get even more people involved in the month of June.  

For those of you that have to drive to school, you can still take part. If you are 
able to park up and walk for 10 minutes to school (park and stride) then this will 
add to your child's score, earning them rewards. The blue circle on the map 
shows roughly where you can walk from that equates to a 10-minute walk.  

It would be amazing to hear about your great work and so if you would like to 
share your summer walks to school with us via the school's Twitter or Instagram, 
that would be fantastic. We look forward to seeing your great work. 

Polite Reminder  

Our school has recently joined the Modeshift STARS 
National Accreditation Scheme and Knowsley Council 
Stars Scheme.  The schemes help us to look at ways to 
improve walking and cycling to school and consider 
the positive effects it has on the physical and mental 
health of our students. 

As part of the scheme, we have been offered the                   
opportunity for pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 to benefit 
from a Bike MOT Session which will take place at 
school on Wednesday 21st June at 10.00am. 

Students can bring their bikes into school on the day 
and they will be checked by a specialist bike mechanic. 

Minor repairs will be carried out and if any safety                    
issues are identified which require more extensive 
work – an advisory note will be provided for your                    
information and action. 

Participants will receive a cycling related item from the 
team at Knowsley Council to support their cycling      
journeys. 

Much Ado About Nothing 

Drama & Theatre Club visited Shakespeare North                    
Playhouse again this week to see The HandleBards’ 
hilarious version of ‘Much Ado About Nothing’. With 
music, mayhem and a whole lot of cycling, this                              
performance had us laughing out loud, gasping in                        
surprise and cheering our hearts out!  

It was also lovely to be joined by colleagues from Hope 
University, one of whom got called onto stage and                                
featured in the play. 

Big thank you to the cast, who came out to meet our 
pupils after the show, and even let us come onto the 
stage! 



Community Spirit Festival   

The Community Spirit Festival, held on Tuesday 13th June, in memory of Olivia Pratt Korbel, was a                    

heart-warming and memorable evening that truly united our community in celebrating Olivia's life.  It 

was wonderful to see so many families in attendance, supporting and honouring Olivia's legacy. Your 

presence contributed to the positive and inclusive atmosphere that made the evening so special. 




